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7th March 2024 
 

 
 
 
Dear Year 1 Families, 
  

Year 1 Trip - The Look Out Discovery Centre  
Tuesday 14th May 2024 

 
To link with our learning of animals from last term, we have arranged a Year 1 trip to The Look Out 
Discovery Centre on Tuesday 14th May 2024.  The coach will be leaving school promptly at 8.50am, so 
please ensure that your child is in school by 8:40am.  We aim to return to school by 3.15pm (traffic 
permitting). 
 
The cost of the trip is £15.34 per child which includes access to The Look Out Centre and an organised 
group activity.  We are obliged to ask for this as a ‘voluntary contribution’.  However, we must point out 
that if we do not receive sufficient contributions to cover the trip, we will have no choice but to cancel. 
 
Please login to SCOpay to make payment and give consent for your child to attend by ticking the consent 
box by Wednesday 20th March. 
 
Your child will need to wear their school uniform as normal.  All children will need a packed lunch and a 
drink on the day in a disposable named bag.   
 
We are really looking forward to this exciting trip with our Year 1 children. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Kavanagh and Mrs Kaur 
 

 


